Scheduled Maintenance

On Friday, February 28, 2020, between 5:00 and 8:00PM Eastern Time, the U.5. Department of Labor will be conducting system maintenance and implementing new features for the Foreign Labor Application Gateway (FLAG)
System. System users will not be able to access FLAG during this time. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. Following today's maintenance, we request users to press

wser cache so that you can tak}az%gvantage of several system improvements made.

ctrl + F5 on your keyboard to do a hard reload of the page, or use another method to clear your bro
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